COMHAIRLE CONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE 2

Monday, March 26, 2007
Question No. 14
Question:
Cllr  E.Maloney

"To ask the Manager to indicate as to whether the building as constructed complies with the planning permission granted i.e. Reg. Ref. SDO6A/0059?"

Reply:

This development is currently the subject of an ongoing investigation by Planning Enforcement, and the Councillor will be kept informed as this investigation progresses.

It is not clear from the Councillor’s question the specific nature of any possible non-compliance with the planning permission.  However, if the Councillor would like any such specific concerns investigated, these will be addressed upon receipt of further details in this regard.
